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Council Memorandum 

Date: July 22, 2025 

To:  Council 

From: Mayor Elmslie 

Re: Nomination to Trent Conservation Coalition Source Protection 
Committee 

Recommendation  

That the Memorandum from Mayor Elmslie regarding, Nomination to Trent 

Conservation Coalition Source Protection Committee, be received; 

That Planning Officer - Environmental Policy, Jenna Stephens to serve as the 

Kawartha-Haliburton be nominated as the municipal representative for the City of 

Kawartha Lakes on the Trent Conservation Coalition Source Protection Committee; and 

That Staff complete and submit the nomination paperwork as required. 

Rationale 

On the recommendation of Director Leah Barrie and Jenna’s previous work as a Risk 

Management Official and Source Protection Technician with the Kawartha Region 

Conservation Authority, I suggest she is an ideal candidate to serve in this role. 


